
From: Susanne Kaiser  

Sent: Wednesday, September 18, 2024 2:34 PM 

To: Planning 

Subject: Tree work Gloucester avenue, 2024/3396/T 

 

To whom it may concern 

 

We have now had a chance to look at the planning application and the 

application does not make sense. They list two ash trees on the application 

when there is only one on the site. I have attached photos to demonstrate 

this. 

 

Also no reason for cutting done is given or any supporting evidence to explain 

this drastic action. 

 

I look forward to hearing from you 

 

Kind regards 

 

Susanne kaiser 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

Susanne Kaiser  



Herbal Medicine, Abdominal Therapy, Functional Medicine  

www.skaiser.co.uk 

 

https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.skaiser.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C02%7Cplanning%40camden.gov.uk%7C3eb3782ada6f4b91cd8308dcd7e69444%7C5e8f4a342bdb4854bb42b4d0c7d0246c%7C0%7C0%7C638622632896804483%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=eGuOZzlbwtdwa%2FGJrSdGeCuHQQkhzpfNONQa6tYfLV8%3D&reserved=0

